
Reception Newsletter Friday 17th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This week Butterflies and Ladybirds have had lots of fun learning about Diwali, we talked 

about the origins of the celebrations and the traditions associated with the festival, we 

really enjoyed creating rangoli patterns, diya lanterns and mehndi patterns. 

 

Scan this QR code to watch a short video of the sounds that we have learnt 

this week: l h sh r. If you have not seen the QR codes for the previous sounds 

we have learned you can find them in the back of your child’s reading record 

and on Gsuite.  

 

Drawing Club 

This week in Drawing Club we learnt the following new vocabulary: 

Miniature, dozing, grasp, humungous, ravenous. Ask your children to see if they remember 

what any of them mean or can show you our action to go with each word.  

 

Learning for the week beginning 20th November 2023 

 
This week’s learning: 

• We will be learning these sounds: 

 
 

• Our tricky word will be ‘’she” 

• In maths we will be learning about one more/one fewer  

• In RE we will be learning about Birthdays.  

• Our book of the week will be ‘Whatever next’ by Jill Murphy.  

• Our new vocabulary for drawing club this week is confused, greeting, Martian, hostile, 

miserable. 

 

Junk Modelling: 

Please continue to send your recycling to school as we will be making rockets at our creative 

station next week.  

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Clarke and Mrs Breslin.  


